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Utility Capacity 
 
All relevant utility companies will be notified as part of this project.  
 
Water: 

No new water lines are being installed as part of this project. Water lines are being removed 
and capped from the existing maintenance building. 

 
Sewer: 

No new sewer lines are being installed as part of this project. Sewer lines are being capped 
for this project. 

 
Electrical: 

One new electrical line is being run from the utility building to the electrical stanchions on 
the wharf. However, the electrical lines from the building will no longer be utilized, resulting 
in no net change in electrical demand. 

 
Gas: 

No new gas lines are being installed as part of this project. Gas liens are being capped for this 
project. 
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